

CHAPEL HILL PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Robert Schreiner (Chair), William Holton (Vice-Chair), Sue Greenberg (Secretary), Cary Clark, Evelyn Daniel, Betsey Wu, Virginia Young

TO:

FROM:

Robert Schreiner, Chair, Library Board

RE:

LSTA Grant Award

DATE:

June 18, 2002

At its June 18 meeting, the Library Board voted unanimously to recommend that the Council accept the LSTA EZ grant award.

The Board voted to forward this recommendation, with voting as follows:

For

Against

Robert Schreiner, Chair Sue Greenberg, Secretary Cary Clark Evelyn Daniel Virginia Young

None

Absent: Betsey Wu William Holton Abby Clark